
KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE

University Of Delhi 

Date: 23rd April 2022 

NOTICE 

26th April 2022: FAREWELL

This is to inform that students farewell on 26th April 2022 will be attended 
only by 3rd year and the participating students. 

27th April 2022: ULLAS thigd-jeos 5tudents
will be permitted in Only those who are performing and the 

the auditorium. 

Entry into the auditorium will only be allowed through college ID CARD. 

Following the covid protocol and wearing of face mask is mandatory.

Dr. Kalpana Bhakuni
(Principal)

Proctorial Committee

Student Council
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